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Thursday 26th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

 

Year 2 Trip to Tate Britain 

 

As part of their Art topic of sketching, we would like to take the children to Tate Britain on 

Wednesday 29th June to have a look at all the artwork on display and participate in 

making some of their own. The aim of this trip is to get the children to consolidate their 

sketching skills that they have had so much fun practising all term. 

 

We will leave school at 9.30am and walk to Clapham South tube station to get the 

Northern line to Stockwell, then changing to the Victoria line which we will take to 

Vauxhall. Children will be provided with free travel through the TFL School Travel Scheme. 

The children will need to wear full Bonneville uniform and suitable outerwear for the 

weather. We will return to school for the end of the school day.   

 

 

Please use SCOPAY to provide your permission for your child to go on this trip and also to 

request a school packed lunch by Friday 24th June. 

 

If you are able to help on this trip, please also indicate this on SCOPAY.  

 

 

 

 

Thanks for your support. 

 

Year 2 Team 
 


